



          September 2020   

 

TODDLER ROOM  

The Toddler class is off to a great start 
to the 2020-2021 School Year!  So far 
we’ve learned about letters A, B, C and 
D.  We’ve learned how to say “More,” 
“All Done,” and “Please” in Sign 
Language.  We miss Ms. Danni and 
Ms. Maria for Music and Yoga classes, 
but we’ve been playing musical 
instruments and practicing our Yoga 
moves!  We’ve also enjoyed 
fingerpainting, Do-A-Dot painting, 
and more crafts!   

Smiles,   
Ms. Lindsay, Ms. Jewellery and Ms. 
Paw



CONTACT US: 

103 LAUREL AVENUE 
CARRBORO, NC 27510 

919-869-7368  

Montessoriacademync.com 

Read Our Blog at http://blog.montessoriacademync.com 

Like Us On Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/
DaycareandPreschoolnc

         CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1 

Welcome to a new school year! We’ve had 
such a wonderful summer with so much fun packed 
in!  We are excited to learn our letters, numbers and 
colors while enjoying individual work cycle. We have 
been working on the basics for the past couple weeks 
and are going to love on to focusing on the alphabet 
now. We are happy to have celebrated Greta and Fern 
turning the big 3!! We are also so thankful for fall 
coming and hopefully cooler temperatures! Please 
check your child’s cubby for weather appropriate extra 
clothes just in case they are needed!! 

With so much love, 

Ms. Laura and Ms. Julia 

     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2 

Greetings family and friends! Our school year is off to a great start as we 
are getting off the ground into the wild blue yonder. This month we are 
learning All about Air. We have done a few experiments and talked 
about the temperature and weather as well. We have also been laying the 
foundation for our rules and routines and would like to share a sample 
with all of you. When the children come to school in the morning here 
are some things, we want to make sure they do: 

1. Try to use the bathroom if they haven’t yet this morning. 
2. Wash their hands for at least 20 seconds. Yes, Covid is still here, but 
we must all continue to prevent any spread of germs. It will be Flu 
season soon! 
3. Place their morning snack in our snack basket on the shelves. It will 
be too high for our friends; you can do this part. 
4. Fill up, and take their drink containers outside so our friends can stay 
hydrated and happy. 

The weather is getting cooler, so make sure your child has an extra coat. 
We’re still in the throes of seasons changing; but it’s best to be prepared. 
Our children are learning how to be better members in our classroom 
and community by practicing kind hands and kind words. We’d like to 
remind them that kindness starts from within and continue being the 
best person possible! If you have any air ideas, please let us know! 

With gratitude,  
Mr. Will and Ms. Jen 
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